In July of 1953, I was transferred to Lowry AFB at Denver, Colorado for a  9 month Systems Officer School continuing my training in Aircraft Armament/Electronics Systems with the 3415th Training Wing.

In April of 1954, my next duty station would be at Walker AFB about 4 miles south of Roswell, New Mexico.
